To: Lt. Casey Hettman

Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU)

Commander Bryan Parman

Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator

Dennis Rosenbaum

Compliance Officer and Community Liaison

Frank Ray

Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board

From: Janie Gullickson

Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC)

On: December 2nd, 2020

Re: December 2, 2020 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations

The BHUAC met December 2nd, 2020 and reviewed the following agenda:

Welcome

Updates:

- PPB and BHU-Lt. Casey Hettman
- SCT-Emily Rochon
- Coalition of Advisory Groups-Janie Gullickson

Discussion:

The Year in Review and the Year Ahead

Vote: October 2020 Minutes and Report

December 2020 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations

The committee made no formal recommendations during this meeting.